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SOUTHWOLD HARBOUR AUTHORITY  
NOTICE TO HARBOUR USERS  

NO. 11/16 
                        
 
 
 
NO FISHING WITHIN SOUTHWOLD HARBOUR  
Southwold Harbour Authority is committed to complying with the Port Marine 
Safety Code. The Guide to Good Practice on Port Marine Operations provides 
guidance on Bye-laws. The Code and the Guide are available at www.dft.gov.uk.  
 
COPIES OF BYE-LAWS  
 
Copies of Southwold Harbour Bye-laws are available at Harbour Master 
office during opening hours or at Southwold Town Hall or East Suffolk 
Council Offices on Riverside in Lowestoft or on www.eastsuffolk.gov.uk 
 
 
Bye-law 37 (23 July 2012 Secretary of state for Transport);- 
 
No person shall, in ANY part of the Harbour, fish so as to interfere with navigation 
or where prohibited by notice (Harbour entrance to Bailey Bridge) of the Harbour 
Authority or to endanger themselves or others. 
 
Penalties 
 Any person who contravenes or otherwise fails to comply with these bye-laws, or 
any condition, requirement or prohibition imposed hereby shall be guilty of an 
offence and be liable on summary conviction to a fine not exceeding level 3 on 
the standard scale (£1000.00 at this time 1 April 2016). 
 
 
 
 
 
   
 
Peter Simmons 
Harbour Master  
Harbour Master’s Office  
Blackshore  
Southwold IP18 6TA 


